
We had a great week!

This week we started learning about 
fairytales!

One of the fairytales we talked about 
was The Three Little Pigs.  We learned 

that taking our time and doing something 
the right way pays off in the end.

For craft time, we made the Big Bad 
Wolf, toilet paper roll pigs, each little 

pig’s house, and paper bag puppets for 
the kiddos to retell the story.

On Thursday, Miss Kayla came in for 
Acro. The kiddos had fun dancing and 

singing to all our favorite songs.  We also 
did a great job  practicing our tumbles. 

We even got a stamp for being such good 
listeners!

Some of the stories we read this week 
were:

The Three Little Pigs, Huff & Puff, The 
Three Little Pigs and the Some What Bad 
Wolf, Jack and the Beanstalk, and Little 

Red Riding Hood.

This month we will be learning about
the color yellow, and the oval

shape.
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Reminders

May 3rd
Zoo Field Trip

No After School

Mother’s Day 
Party

May 9th


